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Comments: I recommend caution in opening trails to e-bikes. E-bikes should be limited to the same speed limits

as unpowered bikes. As an equestrian, I had many near accidents on mountain trails when downhill bicycles

came around corners too fast.  At times they have almost hit my horse. 

 

I recommend that speed limits should be the same for e-bikes as for regular bikes and that initially they should be

allowed on some days and not others. Speed limits will be difficult to enforce and the trails are likely to be busier

when e-bikes are allowed. Many equestrians may want to avoid trails when e-bikes are allowed. 


